ScholarshipsOpen

A limited number of travel
scholarships are now available
for American Indian and Alaska
Native media students wishing to
attend the Fifth Annual Nation-
al Indian Media Conference
scheduled to be held May 4,5,

and 6 at the Sheraton - Spokane
Hotel in Spokane, Washington.

The three day conference is
being sponsored by the Native
American Public Broadcasting
Consortium (NAPBC) and the
American Indian Film Institute.
It will include workshops in
Radio,  Television, Broadcast
Production. Print Media. Indian
Communications, Public Rela-
tions, FCC and Government
agencies presented by Indian
and Non-Indian media experts.

The travel scholarships are
being offered by the NAPBC and
the Corporation for Public
Broadcasting. They will provide
for ‘one half of the travel costs
plus two days lodging. They will
be awarded first to currently
enrolled college students at the
Junior/Senior Level and above:
second to vocational students
and third to on the job trainees
in specified media programs.

The deadline for scholarship
applications is March 1, 1981.
For scholarship applications and
Conference reservations contact
Frank Blythe, Executive Direc-
tor, NAPBC, Box 83111, Lin-
coln, NE 68501, (402) 472-3522.



